
International Wine & Food Society, IWFS Americas Inc.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!  Our next Great Weekend takes us to the Nation’s Capital. 
October is a perfect time for us to visit, while the weather is wonderful and the tourists have 
mostly gone. We will be staying at the Five-Star, historic Willard Hotel, enjoying some of 
the major sites, as well as dining at the finest restaurants in D.C. We are finalizing all of the 
arrangements and will be sending our official invitation and registration to you in the begin-
ning of April. Looking forward to seeing you there…

Save the Date...
Great Weekend in Washington, D.C.

OCTOBER 12-15, 2022


